## A Message from Nikki Wood, Search Committee Chair January 26, 2024

Dear Parishioners,

It makes me very happy to announce the members of your Search Committee for a new rector. It is with God's blessing and your prayers, that we will choose a clergy leader for St. Martin's.

The members are:

Erin Horvath

Lorraine Webb

Anthony Campisi

George Tyndall

Katherine Hankinson

Michael Prell

Rev. Reed Brinkman

John Howe

Michaela Prell

Michael Blakeney

Sean Nesselrode

Erin Horvath

Nokomis Wood, Chair